
Bulletin No. 1006 

Friday 25th March 2022 

@LadyLanePark 

Dear parents, 
 
Following our recent ISI Inspection last week I am delighted to say that the feedback was very 
positive and that I am very happy with the final outcome of the visit. The full report should be 
completed as we return to school after the Easter Holidays and at that point I will be permitted to 
share much more information with you, including the final judgement awarded to school.  In the 
meantime I would like to reiterate my thanks to everyone involved in the inspection, including our 
pupils and their families. 
 
 It has been business as usual this week, even a little bit of glorious sunshine to enjoy! On 
Wednesday our U11 cross-country team took part in the infamous Belmont Grosvenor competition, 
along with many other local schools. Our team did brilliantly and did a superb job of representing 
Lady Lane Park School. 
 
I have been hearing all about UVI’s trip to York last week, to learn all about the life of a Viking – all 
the pupils really enjoyed this day out and seemed to have learnt a great deal about this interesting 
period of history.  LVI had a fantastic time at The Science Museum and were equally eager to share 
stories about their day out.  Yesterday, The West Yorkshire Fire Service came to visit out LVI and 
Kindergarten pupils. LVI took part in a fire safety workshop as well as taking a look at the Fire 
Engine. Kindergarten visited the Fire Engine and even had a go at using the hose.   
 
Thank you to The Friends for organising our Spring Fair last Saturday, it was lovely to see our 
families enjoying the activities which, along with the raffle,  raised over £700.  Thank you to all the 
staff who organised many of the activities, I do appreciate this especially after such a busy week in 
school. 
 
This morning, we had the chance to treat all our lovely Mums at our Mother’s Day Coffee morning, 
thank you for coming – it was a great opportunity to have a nice relaxing start to the day.  Next 
Tuesday we are opening school for our Spring Open Day, our UVI pupils will be taking prospective 
and existing families around school for a tour and are excited to talk about their school.  Pre-
booking is not necessary; however if you would like to book a tour at a particular time, please do 
email Mrs Wright on secretary@ladylanepark.co.uk.  School will be open for tours from 9.30am-
11.00am and then again in the afternoon from 2.00pm-3.30pm. 

 
   Please remember to take advantage of our 1% early payment, you need to have settled your  
   Summer Term invoice on or before Friday 8th April. 
 
   Have a lovely weekend 
   Mr Saunders & The Staff at Lady Lane Park School & Nursery 

mailto:secretary@ladylanepark.co.uk


Our pupils have been busy making their 
Mother’s Day Cards, we hope you like them! 



Calling any budding seamstresses!  We 
are looking for a anyone who might be 
able to make some bunting for us.  We 
have some lovely sample fabric books 
which would make a lovely design if 

someone can help? 
Contact: secretary@ladylanepark.co.uk  

New to You 
Uniform Sale 

Friday 8th April  
3.00-5.00pm  

The Gym 
Unclaimed Raffle Prizes 
from The Spring Fair 
BLUE – 440, 448, 442, 467, 
553 
WHITE – 251 
Please come to the office 
to claim your prizes! 

mailto:secretary@ladylanepark.co.uk




The Friends’ Spring 
Fair 

UVI Trip to York 

West Yorkshire Fire Service  
visit to LVI & Kindergarten 



  
 
 
 
 
The Friends of Lady Lane Park School & Nursery would like to extend our 
appreciation and a huge thank you to everyone that attended our Spring Fair last 
Saturday.  A wonderful time was had by all on a beautiful spring day.  
  
Special thanks must go to all the School staff who worked so hard to provide the 
stalls, activities and challenges on the day.  
Never were so many penalties taken, so many rabbit's names guessed, or no 
chocolate fountain so heavily drawn upon. Special thanks must also go to all our 
Friends' volunteers and in particular our junior helpers, Lois Petrie, Harrison Lillie 
and Betsie Burraway, without whom the bookstall would not have been the roaring 
success it was. Extra special thanks must go to our wonderful sponsors: 
  
• Gum Unisex Hair Salon 
• Honesty Dental Care 
• Yorkshire Karate Academy  
• MI and Co. Portrait Studio 
• Martinez and Co. Bingley, 
  
to name but a few, who so generously donated prizes for the raffle.  
  
All told, the Fair raised just over £700 which will go towards those little extras, such 
as the Halloween & Summer discos (watch this space!), Christmas Pantomime and 
extra fun events, that make our children's time at Lady Lane just that little bit extra 
special. 
  
The Friends will be holding its AGM shortly (it's been a while!), for which I hope to 
confirm a place and date shortly. We'd love to see you there and have you join us. 
The more of us there are, the more we can do for the children, which can only ever 
be a good thing. And ... if that's not enough ... there's now a Friends of Lady Lane t-
shirt in the offering! 
  
Thanks again everyone, and we'll see you all very soon.... 
  
Dave Chapman 

Chair, Friends of Lady Lane Park School and Nursery  



Lady Lane Park School & Nursery Menu 
Week: Monday 29th – Friday 1st April 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
Pizza, Salad  

&  
Coleslaw 

 
Cowboy 

Casserole  
&  

Wedges 

 
Chicken, 
stuffing, 
Yorkshire 
Puddings  

& Vegetables 

 
Cottage Pie & 

Vegetables 
 

 
Fish, Chips  

&  
Peas 

 
Yoghurt 

 &  
Fruit 

 
Cheesecake 

 
Sponge  

& Custard 

 
Crumble & 

Custard 

 
Iced Cake 

  
 

 
Vegetarian  & 
Halal Option 

 
Quorn & Halal  

Option 

 
Quorn & Halal  

Option 
  

  
Quorn & Halal  

Option 
 

Dates for the Diary 2022 
 

March  
  Tuesday 29th March – Open Day 9.30-11.00am & 2.00-3.30pm 

  Thursday 31st March – Kindergarten Trip to Cannon Hall Park, Barnsley 

April  

   Monday 4th April – Junior RS Week & Reverend Weaver Assembly 

   Tuesday 5th April – Form 1 Trip to Ponderosa Zoo 

   Thursday 7th April – Closing Date for Easter Bonnet (EYFS & Infants) and Hard Boiled Egg Design (Juniors) 

   competition 

   Friday 8th April – School Closes for Easter Break 

       - New to You Uniform Sale 3.00-5.00pm in The Gym 

   Monday 25th April – School open to all pupils  

               Assessment Week for Form 2 & 3 Pupils  

   Thursday 28th April – Young Voices Concert, Sheffield 

May 

   Monday 2nd May – Bank Holiday, School & Nursery Closed 

   Tuesday 3rd – Thursday 5th May – UVI 3 Peaks Challenge 

   Monday 9th – Thursday 12th – UVI SATS Week 

   Monday 16th – Thursday 19th May – Form 4/5 Residential to Malham 

   Friday 20th May – School Closes for Spring Bank Holiday  


